galuteria1 - Davis

From: Sterling Gregg Robbins [srobbins@hawaii.edu] MTE
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 10:53 AM

To: HWN Testimony

Subject: HB 2848 HD3

To legislators:

I strongly support HB 2848 HD3. Prisons have had a high recidivism rate since they became the major form
of dealing with criminals. To claim they rehabilitate or in any constructive way correct those who have violated
the law always has been and still is a joke. We need to try alternatives they may actually provide rehabilitation
and Pu'uhonua seems an interesting one to try. Thank you, Sterling Robbins



galuteria1 - Davis

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 11:46 AM

To: HWN Testimony

Cc: ulikini@earthlink.net

Subject: Testimony for HB2848 on 3/12/2012 2:45:00 PM

Testimony for HWN/WLH/PGM 3/12/2012 2:45:00 PM HB2848

Conference room: 224

Testifier position: Support
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: Kini burke
Organization: ohana ho'opakele
E-mail: ulikini@earthlink.net
Submitted on: 3/12/2012

Comments:

LATE



